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Upcoming Oil Spill Symposium, Thursday, September 
23, 2010 

 

The University of Houston's Center for Public History and the newly formed Center for Energy 
Management and Policy are co-sponsoring an oil spill symposium on Thursday, September 23, 2010 
from 9:30 a.m. to 5 p.m. to address some of the historical and ongoing questions about energy production, 
oil spill response, environmental impact, and government regulation that are key to understanding the 
recent BP-Deep Water Horizon disaster in the Gulf.  

This symposium will be structured as an interdisciplinary roundtable discussion with three sessions led by a 
panel of experts with backgrounds in history, resource management, science, policy, law, and industry. 
Moderators will guide a Q&A discussion among the panelist and audience members.  

The event will be held in the Hilton Hotel on the University of Houston Campus, Plaza Room 247  

For more information about the event and to register, please visit the 2010 Oil Spill Symposium website  

	
  


